
ITC-AeroLeasing strengthens partnership with major EMS 
operator in the US with a 5-year lease financing contract
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Tokyo, April 2025

ITC-AeroLeasing, Inc. (ITC) refinances two Bell 407s for the next five years with a long-term EMS 
partner in the United States. 

The Bell 407s are configured for emergency medical services. Since entering initial production in 1995, 
the Bell 407 has become one of the most popular single-engine models in EMS operations, known 
for its versatility and reliability.

ITC’s team is excited to strengthen the partnership with this major HEMS operator and support their 
essential mission of providing care to the world at a moment’s notice, almost one decade and over 50 
aircraft transactions since our first deal together. 

Mirika Nakayama, ITC-AeroLeasing’s CEO, said: 

“We are proud of the trust our partners place in ITC. The refinancing of these aircraft is a 
demonstration of the lasting partnership between our two companies.”

Since 1986, ITC has been committed to supporting EMS operators across the United States. We look 
forward to continuing to help medical operators access and fund suitable aircraft, with respected 
performance and operating costs.

www.itca.co.jp

About ITC-AeroLeasing

ITC-AeroLeasing is the leading independent Japanese aircraft leasing and sales company serving the 
international general and business aviation communities, active since 1989. With a fleet of approximately 75 
aircraft, ITC leases all over the world, with a strong commitment to operators dedicated to socially responsible 
missions.                                                                          

For more information, visit our LinkedIn or our website at itca.co.jp 


	Slide Number 1

